| am writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill 2264, which seeks to modernize
North Dakota’s marriage laws and ensure equality and inclusivity for all couples in our state. As
an engaged citizen of North Dakota, | urge you to vote DO PASS on this important bill.

SB 2264 is a crucial step forward in aligning our state’s legal framework with the values of
dignity, respect, and equality. By recognizing marriage as a civil contract between two
individuals, regardless of gender, this bill reflects the diversity of relationships in our state and
ensures that all couples, including same-sex couples, are treated equally under the law.

The proposed updates to terminology—such as replacing "husband" and "wife" with the gender-
neutral term "spouse"—are not just about language; they are about recognizing the inherent
dignity of all individuals and couples. It is my hope that North Dakota will uphold the civil rights
of all citizens.

This bill is not only a matter of legal modernization but a reflection of the values of equality and
fairness that we hold dear as a community. It is time for North Dakota to step forward and ensure
that our marriage laws are as inclusive and just as possible.

| strongly urge you to vote DO PASS on SB 2264 and stand with the people of North Dakota in
supporting equality and love for all couples.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your support on this important
issue.

Sincerely,

Erin Price
Bismarck, ND



